OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

SRI SATHYA SAI COLLEGE FOR WOMEN, BHUBANESWAR

No. \L,\(\ % Date: O&lb‘ﬂn{
The Department of Higher Education in collaboration with Securities and Exchange Board of India
(SEBD) is going to conduct a financial awareness programme on 08.09.2025 at 11AM in the LR.

Sri Raghunandan Patmaik, SEBI will deliver a talk on the topic “Financial planning and wealth

management™. All the staft members and +3 students are hereby informed to attend the seminar for a
better outreach of the programme.
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